From: sue Fyve! [

Sent: 24 January 2017 09:40

To: Hazelton, Laura

Cc: Mike

Subject: Planning application for Burghley Court
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Completed

Dear Ms Hazelton

We are the owners of Flat 7 Burghley Court. We are very dismayed to hear of the
planning application to build a flat on the floor above us. We have 2 skylights in our
flat , one in the kitchen/ living room and one in the main bedroom. These seem not to
have been mentioned in the application. We would like to register an objection to the
application and would be grateful for advice about how we do this formally.

Many thanks

Yours sincerely

Sue Fyvel and Mike Adler

Sent from my iPhone



